
This week we have: 

- Added and subtracted 3 digit numbers. 

- Used our text map to write out the story of the Mousehole Cat. 

- Played bench ball in PE. 

- Made Fruit Kebabs as part of our ‘Skin Deep’ topic. 

This week’s homework involves using Maths Whizz. As a school we are trialling Maths Whizz this 

term and I am really keen to get Year 3 using it as much as possible. It can be accessed online via a 

laptop or computer. It can also be used on a Tablet by downloading the Penguin Academy App 

(which is free) and then searching for Maths Whizz. Log in details can be found in the front or back 

of your child’s reading record. Please ensure they spend as much time as possible in the tutor 

section, this gives them an opportunity to apply their maths knowledge and earn credits as a reward. 

Its early days but I have already seen some excellent progress from the class and I am really looking 

forward to seeing what the class can achieve. If you have any questions about Maths Whizz please 

come and speak to me.  

 On Wednesday the class made some delicious fruit kebabs as part of ‘Skin Deep’ topic. They 

were able to choose their fruits and then cut and chop them before putting them onto their 

skewers. We will be writing some instructions about this next week.  

 Today we have been to the Lenham School to try out trampolining and badminton as part of 

our extra-curricular sports this year. The class really enjoyed their time on the trampolines and were 

very well behaved.  

 Next week we will be completing some of our autumn assessments for Reading and Maths. 

We will be learning about bones and muscles in science, writing some instructions in English and 

beginning to cover multiplication and division in Maths. 

Enjoy the weekend. 

Mr Brown 


